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The firearm permit provisions of Ballot Measure 114 do NOT need to be modified to 

ram down the public’s throats the short sighted and ineffectual agenda of the 

Democratic majority of Oregons governmental offices. This is nothing more than yet 

ANOTHER attack on the second amendment of the Constitution by the Democratic 

Party to get the people to get onboard with their shady and nefarious agenda. They 

will keep chipping away at our rights until they have the result that THEY want, not 

the people. Please do not allow this to happen with this wrong headed and dare I say 

it? Stupid attempt at fixing something that is not broken. 

 


